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Attachment III

Concepts for resolving the issues still pending betwoon the
Government of the People's Republic of Angola and UNITA

1. At the moment the cease-tire enters into force, UNITA will acquire? t.ho
right to conduct and freely participate in political activities in accordance
with the revised Constitution ai.d the pertinent laws for the creation of a
multi-party democracy. At the time of the signature of the cease fire, the
parties will determine the period within which they must hold free and lair
elections. The exact date of said elections will be established through
consultation with all political forces in Angola.

2. The Angolan Government will hold discussions with all political forces in
order to survey their opinions concerning proposed changes in the
Constitution. The Angolan Government will then work with all the parties to
draft the laws that will regulate the electoral process.

3. The cease-fire agreement will oblige the parties to cease receiving
lethal material. The United States, the Union of Soviet Socialist Republics,
and all other countries will support the implementation of the cease-fire and
will refrain from furnishing lethal material to any of the Angolan parties.

4. Overall political supervision of the cease-fire process will be the
responsibility of the Angolan parties, acting within the framework of CCPM.
Verification of the cease-fire will bo the responsibility of the international
monitoring group. The United Nations will be invited to send monitors to
support the Angolan parties, at the request of the Government of Angola. The
Governments that are to send monitors will be chosen by the Angolan parties,
acting within the framework of CCPM.

5. The process of creating the National Army will begin with thu entry into
force of the cease-fire and will be concluded on the date of the elections.
The neutrality of the National Army in the electoral process will be
guaranteed by the Angolan parties, acting within the framework oí CCPM, with
the support of the international monitoring group. The Angolan part.ios
reserve for later negotiations the discussions on the foreign assistance that
may be necessary in order to form the National Army.

6. Free and fair elections for the new Government will take place under t.ht;
supervision of :nternational elections observers, who will remain in Angola
until they certify that the elections were free and fair and that the results
have been officially announced.




